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Strategic impact  
Closer working between the NLAF and its charitable arm, Pathmakers, will lead to greater 
opportunities for proactive countryside access improvements. 

 
Executive summary 
At the last meeting of the NLAF on 7 February 2018, the NLAF agreed that each NLAF 
subgroup (PRoW subgroup; NAIP subgroup; Permissive Access subgroup) would review 
their Terms of Reference and membership to reflect a closer working relationship between 
Pathmakers (CIO) and the NLAF. 
 
Recommendation: 
The NLAF agree the Terms of Reference for each of its sub-groups and notes 
Pathmakers Terms of Reference. 

 

1.  Proposal (or options)  

 That the NLAF agrees the revised Terms of Reference for each subgroup. 

2.  Evidence 

 Revised Terms of Reference for each subgroup are attached (Appendix 1: 
PROW subgroup; Appendix 2: NAIP subgroup; Appendix 3: Permissive Access 
subgroup). Appendix 4 contains Pathmakers Terms of Reference. 

3.  Financial Implications 

 nil 

4.  Issues, risks and innovation 

 nil 

5.  Background 

 Minutes from NLAF meeting held on 7 February 2018 

 

Officer Contact 
If you have any questions about matters contained in this paper or want to see copies of 
any assessments, eg equality impact assessment, please get in touch with:  
 

Officer name : Martin Sullivan  

Ken Hawkins 

Chris Allhusen 

Tel no 07505 426750 

Email address : martinsullivan4x4@yahoo.co.uk 

ken-hawkins@tiscali.co.uk 

chris@bradenhamhall.co.uk 
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If you need this report in large print, audio, braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 or 0344 800 8011 
(textphone) and we will do our best to help. 
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